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NOTICE 
 

REG: RENEWAL OF IBA’S GROUP MEDICAL INSURANCE SCHEME FOR 
RETIREES FOR THE POLICY PERIOD 18-19 

 
IBA’S Group Medical Insurance Policy was implemented in banking industry w.e.f. 
01.10.2015, after signing of the 10th Bipartite Settlement on 25.05.2015 which is 
applicable to both the serving and retired employees.  The Medical Insurance 
Scheme was implemented for retirees w.e.f. 01.11.2015.  The scheme is due for 
renewal w.e.f  01.11.2018. 
 
Because of the high claim ration, United India Insurance Company has given quote  
for hike in the premium on the both of the policies for the renewal period 2018-19 
as under:- 
 
Retirees (without Domiciliary) Increase in premium by 110% over existing rates 
Retirees (with Domiciliary)  Increase in premium by 144% over existing rates 
 
The steep hike in the rate of premium was objected at different levels.  We took up 
the matter that the hike in premium for the retirees is too exorbitant and not 
appearing to be relatable to actual claim ratio.  It was urged upon IBA to take up 
with United India Insurance Company to drastically reduce the premium. UIIC has 
shown their inability to consider plea to reduce the premium and also to extend the 
employee as well as Retiree policies upto 31.12.2018 on existing premium.   
 
The IBA’s quote is placed hereunder for information of the retirees.  We also clarify 
that the UIIC quotes are not final and the premium is subject to change in case any 
lower quote is received from UIIC or otherwise. We also specify that in case any of 
the retiree has any suggestion in this regard, he may email his suggestion at 
hrdhospitalisation@pnb.co.in .   
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